The Secretary

Senator John Carter
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, 
Small Business and Education References Committee
Suite S1.61 Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600
Fax: (02) 6277 5706
Email: eet.sen@aph.gov.au
27 March 2001

Dear Senator Carter,

Re: Inquiry into the education of gifted and talented children

Attached is my submission for the consideration of the Committee. I thank you for allowing an extension of time for lodgement.

The submission is made from a personal perspective derived from both experience as the parent of an exceptionally gifted child and as an advocate for better educational provision and community perceptions of our most able children.

I would welcome the opportunity to appear before the Committee to elaborate on any or all of the contents of my submission.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the Committee, on behalf of all gifted Australian children and their parents, for taking the time and effort to inquire into this issue. 

Sincerely,

Tracy Chaloner

Encl.

Tracy Chaloner


Email: tracy@cycloneco.com.au








